
SOS LIGHT START UP NOTIFICATION 
 
During our quality control process, we discovered that certain 
brands of batteries may affect the initiation process of our 
light.  We have determined that this in no way impacts the 
performance of our light but may cause some confusion at 
start up.  Battery technology is constantly changing and we 
are making the necessary adjustments to our electronics to 
handle these changes. 
 
Below are 3 videos that illustrates how the light performs with 
different types and strength of battery. 
 
Video #1 shows how the light starts up when you use 
recommended fresh batteries, like Duracell Coppertop, 
Energizer, Panasonic, or other standard batteries.  These 
batteries will deliver optimal performance and run time. 
 
Video #2 shows how our “low battery indicator” works.  This 
is useful during the season to be sure your batteries are strong 
enough to power the light per the CG recommendations. 
 
Video #3 shows how the light initiates when you use either 
Duracell Procell or Energizer Max batteries.  The new battery 
chemistry of these higher output batteries may result in a 
false low battery alert, when you press the “On” button.  
Once this flashing cycles through the unit will stabilize and 
operate normally in the S-O-S pattern. 
 



Note: We strongly recommended that you remove the 
batteries during the off season and replace them with fresh 
batteries at the start of each season. 
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